From: Karina Georgie Middleton Sinclair

To: LA Committees
Subject: Submission objecting the proposed Territory coordinator.
Date: Tuesday, 18 February 2025 7:06:38 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links
or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern,
As a Territorian resident I feel opposed to the introduction of a territory coordinator as it is
a threat to democratic processes and institutions in the Northern Territory.

I also feel that the legislation could put at risk things that we Territorians value like our
water ways, nature and health.

The primary principle is ill defined and represents a threat to Territorians interests.

Please think about the community, present and future Territorians.

Regards



